Important update for Internships

 In compliance with the latest Government Decree, that defines the conditions of the so-called 2nd Phase of the Coronavirus emergency, the Department allows the resumption of external and internal Internship activities carried out in presence,

It may still be possible to continue Internships remotely. However, it is up to the hosting organisations and the trainee to find the most appropriate solution accordingly.

 In case you are restarting your Internship after suspension or after switching your Internship to remote mode, please do make sure to report by email to the Internship Office (accf.forli.tirociniplacement@unibo.it) and to both Tutors (Academic and Company) in writing stating the date of resumption of your Internship. 

 If you are restarting your Internship within the structures of the University, there are security measures and protocols of which you as a trainee must be informed about and are obliged to respect entirely, such as (behaviour, access rules, registration, use of personal protection equipment).

 Otherwise, if you are to restart your Internship in an enterprise or Body, make sure to preventively contact your Company Tutor to verify the conditions of your return.

We remind you that Companies and Organisations have to put in place security measures and protocols of which you as a trainee  must be informed about and are obliged to respect entirely, such as (behaviour, access rules, registration, use of personal protection equipment) as mentioned above.

Applications or requests for Internships abroad, that are to take place within the premises of Companies, organisations or associations will be subject of scrutiny by the Internship committee and by the Internship Office.

 All precedent rulings or decisions on internships taken in the past weeks will still apply (changes to the Study Plan, internal Internships).

 For further information, please contact the Internship Office.
